Mrs. Svendsen’s
Kindergarten News

Welcome tothe first edition of Mrs. Svendsen’s Class
News! | will send home anewsletterevery Friday. Please
make sure you take the time toread iteach weeksoyou
know whatis going on and comingup in our classroom.

-------------------------
.......................

Reading- Thisweek we will learn all about
environmental print. These are words your child sees all
around and can identify easily, such as M&M’s, Netflix,
Amazon, Pepsi, etc. If you could cut out and send inany
logos from items you may have around the house, we
will be using them for an activity. Thank you!

September 2 —
Scholastic Book
Orders Due

September 5 — No
School, Labor Day

Math — We will learn about 2-dimensional shapes this
week. Your child will be able toidentify square, triangle,
rectangle, andcircle.

September 7 - School
Picture Day

Social Studies—We will continuetolearnaboutbeinga
good studentandfriend.

Snack — The school will provide your child with a snack
and milk each day. To cover this cost, there isa $50

snack fee each semester. Thank you tothose who have
already taken care of this.

Class Tag

Ifyou haven’tyet
signed up for Class Tag,
please doso by following
yourspecificlink that was
inthe back to school
folder. I will use thisto
keepyouinformedon
whatis goingoninour
classroom. | have already
posted some first day of
school pictures! Letme
know if you need another
copy of the note.

Scholastic Book Orders — If you would like to order
books foryour child, please orderonlineat
https://orders.scholastic.com/GLIML. Scholastic offers
an affordable way to build yourchild’s library! Orders
are due on Friday.

Thank You — Thank you all for the supportyou’ve shown
me as we’ve started the school year! | appreciate itand
orwardtoa greatyear.

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel freeto contact
me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. | amlooking
forwardto a great year! Have a wonderful weekend!




